
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear New York State Equine Community Supporter, 
 
The New York State Horse Council is proud to celebrate our 50th year as  
the official representative voice for New York State equine organizations, owners and 
enthusiasts.   
 
This September 15, 2018, as a salute to our past achievements and a nod towards 
our future, we will be celebrating our 50th Year Anniversary at H.I.T.S. in 
Saugerties, New York.  We’re hoping you’ll join us! 
 
We have a BIG weekend planned and we are hoping you can support us as a sponsor  
with your tax-deductible donation.  We have opportunities for exclusive sponsorship 
of our Meet and Greet, our “Hootenanny BBQ night” or as a contributing sponsor to 
cover other costs such as food and beverage.   
 
Our 50th Anniversary Celebration will be highly promoted on NYSHC website, 
Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, eblasts, newsletters, advertising and announcements 
with local horse organizations to national publications and industry websites.       Your 
product or service can be right there with us! 
 
At the celebration you will have great presence and high visibility as a NYSHC sponsor 
when the crowds see your logo at H.I.T.S. on our 

• Step	and	Repeat	-	for	photographs		
• Goody	bags	-	put	your	own	promotional	materials	inside	
• Announcements	made	on	“Speaking	of	Horses”	with	Wayne	Williams	
• Presence	at	our	50th	Annual	Fall	Pleasure	Ride	weekend,		

at	Madison	County	Fairgrounds	in	Brookfield,	NY.			
	
Please	contact	us	at	your	earliest	convenience	for	details	on	how	you	can	help		
the	New	York	State	Horse	Council	celebrate	our	50	years	of	service	to	our	
‘equine	community’	here	in	New	York	State.	
 
We	are	looking	forward	to	celebrating	this	BIG	milestone,	our	50th	Anniversary!	
We	would	be	honored	to	have	you	be	a	part	of	it!			

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

     NYSHC 50th Anniversary Celebration Committee  
NYSHC50th@gmail.com 
 


